
John Popinski
I am writing to support Level 5 cleanup of the former Rayonier Mill site in Port Angeles, WA 

Level 5 cleanup is the ONLY option that the Dept. of Ecology should consider for the former
Rayonier Mill site in Port Angeles, WA. 

Anything less is a complete waste of monies and resources as well as a failure to our environment.


